
NOTICE TO WHITEWATER RESIDENTS 

At the Town of Koshkonong monthly Board meeting on Wednesday October 12, 2022 at 7:00pm 

in the town hall, City of Whitewater representatives will be discussing upcoming changes to the 

fire and EMS services to Koshkonong residents in their service area.  Please consider attending 

this important meeting to learn about these services and future costs.  This meeting will also be 

available by ZOOM for those that wish to attend digitally.  Please contact the clerk’s office for 

the link or with any questions.  Bridget Woods, Town Clerk, 920-563-4510. 


